From: Neil Good  
Sent: 23 June 2018 00:06
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Ref: 18/00825/Hybrid - Upper Heyford - Objection

Hello Planning,

I write to object to the above planning application.

We live in Somerton and the traffic is a blight which this application will worsen for us.

I do not believe the traffic reports which seem to give a 3% change for Somerton over the time - that does not correlate with the traffic survey data the Parish Council has.

I guess the predicted rise being low means that the document does not need to contain any S106 money for Somerton to mitigate and increases in traffic.

Also, I object to the Air Field being opened up to the public.  I know it seems like a good idea but there are rare grasses, newts and other animals up there.  The public will bring dogs and litter which will harm that wildlife.  The quietness adds to the atmosphere so people can heard the silence/nature knowing the shelters had aircraft in them loaded with weapons that could wreak destruction on a massive scale.

Many thanks for your efforts,
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Neil Good
Beck Lea, Ardley road, Somerton. OX25 6LP
